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RIGHTS ISSUE TIMETABLE UPDATE 

 

 

 

Further to the Company’s ASX announcement dated 7 December 2017, the Company is working to finalise the 

prospectus for lodgement in the near future. 

 

The indicative timetable for the rights issue provided in the 7th December 2017 ASX announcement will not proceed. 

A revised indicative timetable will be released to the market when the final record date is determined. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ian Hobson 
Company Secretary 


